
I am the vine; you are the
branches. If you remain in
me and I in you, you will
bear much fruit. --John
15:5
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St. Paul Church, Genesee Depot

Faith Formation
registration for is

now open! 

We invite all families to
enroll their kids in this
year’s program as we

grow together in faith and
community. Don’t wait—
register today and help
your child deepen their
relationship with God!

Visit our website’s Faith
Formation pages for more

info. 



What's New

“And he was transfigured before them, and his
face shone like the sun, and his clothes became

white as light.” -Matthew 17:2



What's New

Make sure you follow St.
Paul Church on Facebook to
receive the latest news and

information! 

Looking to grow your faith, find real friends, and actually feel connected at church? Join a
small group this fall—where community gets personal, and your walk with God gets

stronger. 

PLEASE NOTE: The
Millions of Monicas
prayer group will be

on a break for the
month of August and

will resume on
September 15 at

6:30pm at St. Paul. 

https://www.facebook.com/stpaulgeneseenet/

